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WELCOME!  
We are enjoying winter at ACPS!  As always, please 
contact the school with any questions or concerns. 

♥ Ms. Kostuch 
 
 
 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION IS OPEN 
If you know of a child that will be four years old by 
December, 2023, please remind the family to register for 
Kindergarten, starting Sept. 2032 
Visit www.kprschools.ca/kindergarten to register online.   

 
BREAKFAST CLUB VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  
Our Breakfast Club needs some 
adult volunteers.  We need 
volunteers on any weekday 
morning from 7:45 - 8:45am.  The 
work includes chopping, 
toasting, preparing trays, serving 
and tidying up.  Please call us at the school if you can help. 
 
REPORT CARDS   
Report cards will be sent electronically 
to families on February 17.  Please call 
the office to update your email address 
if you’ve recently changed it. 
 
POPCORN THURSDAYS !! 
Popcorn sales will switch to Thursdays from now until 
March break.  This is because we will be skating on Fridays 
and we don’t want students to miss out. 
 

 
RED, WHITE & PINK DAY – FEB. 14 
We encourage students to 
wear red, white and pink. 
 
VALENTINE’S CARDS 
Please send Valentine’s cards on 
or before Monday, February 13th.  
This gives teachers some time to 
organize activities before cards are distributed on 
Tuesday, February 14th.   

 
GRADUATION PHOTOS: 
FEBRUARY 16 
Grade 8 Graduation Photos will be 
taken on Thursday, February 16 starting at 9:00am.  
Grad photo re-takes are scheduled for April 21st.  
 
CLASS PHOTOS: APRIL 21 
With the lifting of COVID restrictions we are once again 
able to offer Class Photos.  We have booked class 
photo day for Friday, April 21.  More information will 
follow but we wanted you to mark the date. 

 
PINK SHIRT DAY – 
February 22nd  
We celebrate kindness and 
friendship by wearing Pink on 
International Pink Shirt Day.   

 
THANK YOUS! 
A big thank you to the Apsley Legion for a generous 
donation to our skating program.  We’ve used the 
funds to purchase CSA approved hockey helmets for 
students participating in skating at the North Kawartha 
Community Centre (NKCC). 
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